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CIRCULLAR LETTER TO ALL UNITS/MEMBERS 

 

VISIT OF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR SH. M.KARTHIKEYAN TO PUNJAB. 

 MEETING AT LUDHIANA & AMRITSAR ON 16TH & 17TH MAY,23. 

 

We refer to our earlier message on the captioned subject. 

 

In the meeting management explained in their address the financial results for 2022-23, 

payment of PLI i.e. 15 days salary. They also asked staff members to work hard for the 

development and growth of Bank.  

In the staff meeting our All India Federation President Sh. K.K.Khosla while addressing in the 

meeting congratulated for PLI declared this year. He told PLI has been achieved after long 

struggle by Unions Under the banner of UFBU. 

He said our struggle is not yet over. We will strive for more benefits for which efforts of all 

staff members are required. It is only possible with better customer’s service, devotion, 

dedication and co-operation at all levels. 

Sh. Khosla raised the following issues before E.D. 

1. Adequate recruitment of Clerical Staff & Sub Staff. 

2. Rationalization of Clerical strength in Branches. 

3. Proper Implementation of deployment policy. 

4. Release of Inter Zone request transfer list. 

5. Conduct of online test for Sub Staff promotions. 

It was also conveyed that day to day staff displacements are affecting working of branches. 

As you know NCBE is a non political organization with logo RIGHT AND DUTY, 

committed to work for the growth and development of Bank and to safeguard the rights of 

members and also to work for the welfare of the staff members. 

In the end Sh. Khosla thanked top management and E.D. for their positive response and 

assurance to refer all issues to concerned departments for early solutions. 

We also assured our all out efforts and support for the growth of business and development 

of Bank to achieve TOP POSITION amongst public sector Banks. 

 

With revolutionary greetings, 

(K.S.Thakur) 

General Secretary 
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